
Covid-19 Treatment Risk Assessment 
 
This risk assessment has been carried out to assess if it is safe to offer the treatment listed below 
during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
 
Business Name:  Kerry Millington T/A Kamala 
 
Assessment carried out by: Kerry Millington 
 
Date:  01/07/2020 
 
 
Treatment: 
 
Body Brushing & Exfoliation 
 
 
Does the treatment involve working in the highest risk zone for more than half the time of the 
treatment? 
 
No 
 
 
 
If Yes, Can the treatment be modified to spend less than half the time in the highest risk zone? 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
What additional PPE is required for Covid-19? 
 
Wear normal PPE plus a visor  
 
 
 
Conclusion 
 
This treatment is safe to offer during the Covid-19 pandemic  
  



Covid-19 Treatment Risk Assessment  
 
This risk assessment has been carried out to assess if it is safe to offer the treatment listed below 
during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
 
Business Name: Kerry Millington T/A Kamala 
 
Assessment carried out by: Kerry Millington 
 
Date: 01/07/2020 
 
 
Treatment: 
 
Body Manual Treatments 
 
 
Does the treatment involve working in the highest risk zone for more than half the time of the 
treatment? 
 
No 
 
 
 
If Yes, Can the treatment be modified to spend less than half the time in the highest risk zone? 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
What additional PPE is required for Covid-19? 
 
Wear normal PPE plus a visor  
 
 
 
Conclusion 
 
This treatment is safe to offer during the Covid-19 pandemic  
 
  



Covid-19 Treatment Risk Assessment  
 
This risk assessment has been carried out to assess if it is safe to offer the treatment listed below 
during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
 
Business Name: Kerry Millington T/A Kamala 
 
Assessment carried out by: Kerry Millington 
 
Date: 01/07/2020 
 
 
Treatment: 
 
Body Massage 
 
 
Does the treatment involve working in the highest risk zone for more than half the time of the 
treatment? 
 
No 
 
 
 
If Yes, Can the treatment be modified to spend less than half the time in the highest risk zone? 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
What additional PPE is required for Covid-19? 
 
Wear normal PPE plus a visor  
 
 
 
Conclusion 
 
This treatment is safe to offer during the Covid-19 pandemic  
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  



Covid-19 Treatment Risk Assessment  
 
This risk assessment has been carried out to assess if it is safe to offer the treatment listed below 
during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
 
Business Name: Kerry Millington T/A Kamala 
 
Assessment carried out by: Kerry Millington 
 
Date: 01/07/2020 
 
 
Treatment: 
 
Body Massage 
 
 
Does the treatment involve working in the highest risk zone for more than half the time of the 
treatment? 
 
No 
 
 
 
If Yes, Can the treatment be modified to spend less than half the time in the highest risk zone? 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
What additional PPE is required for Covid-19? 
 
Wear normal PPE plus a visor  
 
 
 
Conclusion 
 
This treatment is safe to offer during the Covid-19 pandemic  
 
  
 
 
  



Covid-19 Treatment Risk Assessment  
 
This risk assessment has been carried out to assess if it is safe to offer the treatment listed below 
during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
 
Business Name: Kerry Millington T/A Kamala 
 
Assessment carried out by: Kerry Millington 
 
Date: 01/07/2020 
 
Treatment: 
 
Holistic Treatments – Ear Candling 
 
 
Does the treatment involve working in the highest risk zone for more than half the time of the 
treatment? 
 
No.   
 
 
 
If Yes, Can the treatment be modified to spend less than half the time in the highest risk zone? 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
What additional PPE is required for Covid-19? 
 
Wear normal PPE plus a visor  
 
 
 
Conclusion 
 
This treatment is safe to offer during the Covid-19 pandemic  
 
  
 
  



Covid-19 Treatment Risk Assessment  
 
This risk assessment has been carried out to assess if it is safe to offer the treatment listed below 
during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
 
Business Name: Kerry Millington T/A Kamala 
 
Assessment carried out by: Kerry Millington 
 
Date: 01/07/2020 
 
Treatment: 
 
Holistic Treatments – Foot Reflexology 
 
 
Does the treatment involve working in the highest risk zone for more than half the time of the 
treatment? 
 
No.   
 
 
 
If Yes, Can the treatment be modified to spend less than half the time in the highest risk zone? 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
What additional PPE is required for Covid-19? 
 
Wear normal PPE plus a visor  
 
 
 
Conclusion 
 
This treatment is safe to offer during the Covid-19 pandemic  
 
  
 
  



Covid-19 Treatment Risk Assessment  
 
This risk assessment has been carried out to assess if it is safe to offer the treatment listed below 
during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
 
Business Name: Kerry Millington T/A Kamala 
 
Assessment carried out by: Kerry Millington 
 
Date: 01/07/2020 
 
Treatment: 
 
Holistic Treatments – Hot Stone Body Massage 
 
 
Does the treatment involve working in the highest risk zone for more than half the time of the 
treatment? 
 
No.   
 
 
 
If Yes, Can the treatment be modified to spend less than half the time in the highest risk zone? 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
What additional PPE is required for Covid-19? 
 
Wear normal PPE plus a visor  
 
 
 
Conclusion 
 
This treatment is safe to offer during the Covid-19 pandemic  
 
  
 
  



Covid-19 Treatment Risk Assessment  
 
This risk assessment has been carried out to assess if it is safe to offer the treatment listed below 
during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
 
Business Name: Kerry Millington T/A Kamala 
 
Assessment carried out by: Kerry Millington 
 
Date: 01/07/2020 
 
Treatment: 
 
Holistic Treatments – Head Massage 
 
 
Does the treatment involve working in the highest risk zone for more than half the time of the 
treatment? 
 
No.   
 
 
 
If Yes, Can the treatment be modified to spend less than half the time in the highest risk zone? 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
What additional PPE is required for Covid-19? 
 
Wear normal PPE plus a visor  
 
 
 
Conclusion 
 
This treatment is safe to offer during the Covid-19 pandemic  
 
  
 
 
  



Covid-19 Treatment Risk Assessment  
 
This risk assessment has been carried out to assess if it is safe to offer the treatment listed below 
during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
 
Business Name: Kerry Millington T/A Kamala 
 
Assessment carried out by: Kerry Millington 
 
Date: 01/07/2020 
 
Treatment: 
 
Holistic Treatments – Reiki Treatments 
 
 
Does the treatment involve working in the highest risk zone for more than half the time of the 
treatment? 
 
No.   
 
 
 
If Yes, Can the treatment be modified to spend less than half the time in the highest risk zone? 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
What additional PPE is required for Covid-19? 
 
Wear normal PPE plus a visor  
 
 
 
Conclusion 
 
This treatment is safe to offer during the Covid-19 pandemic  
 
  
 
 
  



Covid-19 Treatment Risk Assessment  
 
This risk assessment has been carried out to assess if it is safe to offer the treatment listed below 
during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
 
Business Name: Kerry Millington T/A Kamala 
 
Assessment carried out by: Kerry Millington 
 
Date: 01/07/2020 
 
Treatment: 
 
Holistic Treatments – Hypnobirthing, Birth Preparation and Doula services 
 
 
Does the treatment involve working in the highest risk zone for more than half the time of the 
treatment? 
 
No.   
 
 
 
If Yes, Can the treatment be modified to spend less than half the time in the highest risk zone? 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
What additional PPE is required for Covid-19? 
 
Wear normal PPE plus a visor  
 
 
 
Conclusion 
 
This treatment is safe to offer during the Covid-19 pandemic  
 
  
  



Covid-19 Treatment Risk Assessment  
 
This risk assessment has been carried out to assess if it is safe to offer the treatment listed below 
during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
 
Business Name: Kerry Millington T/A Kamala 
 
Assessment carried out by: Kerry Millington 
 
Date: 01/07/2020 
 
Treatment: 
 
Beauty Treatment- Facial 
 
 
Does the treatment involve working in the highest risk zone for more than half the time of the 
treatment? 
 
Yes 
 
 
 
If Yes, Can the treatment be modified to spend less than half the time in the highest risk zone? 
 
No 
 
 
 
 
What additional PPE is required for Covid-19? 
 
Wear normal PPE plus a visor  
 
 
 
Conclusion 
 
This treatment is not safe to offer during the Covid-19 pandemic  
  



Covid-19 Treatment Risk Assessment  
 
This risk assessment has been carried out to assess if it is safe to offer the treatment listed below 
during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
 
Business Name: Kerry Millington T/A Kamala 
 
Assessment carried out by: Kerry Millington 
 
Date: 01/07/2020 
 
Treatment: 
 
Baby Massage Classes 
 
 
Does the treatment involve working in the highest risk zone for more than half the time of the 
treatment? 
 
No.   
 
 
 
If Yes, Can the treatment be modified to spend less than half the time in the highest risk zone? 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
What additional PPE is required for Covid-19? 
 
Wear normal PPE plus a visor  
 
 
 
Conclusion 
 
This treatment is safe to offer during the Covid-19 pandemic  
  



Covid-19 Treatment Risk Assessment  
 
This risk assessment has been carried out to assess if it is safe to offer the treatment listed below 
during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
 
Business Name: Kerry Millington T/A Kamala 
 
Assessment carried out by: Kerry Millington 
 
Date: 01/07/2020 
 
Treatment: 
 
Holistic Treatments – Womb blessings 
 
 
Does the treatment involve working in the highest risk zone for more than half the time of the 
treatment? 
 
No.   
 
 
 
If Yes, Can the treatment be modified to spend less than half the time in the highest risk zone? 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
What additional PPE is required for Covid-19? 
 
Wear normal PPE plus a visor  
 
 
 
Conclusion 
 
This treatment is safe to offer during the Covid-19 pandemic  
 
  
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
  



Covid-19 Treatment Risk Assessment  
 
This risk assessment has been carried out to assess if it is safe to offer the treatment listed below 
during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
 
Business Name: Kerry Millington T/A Kamala 
 
Assessment carried out by: Kerry Millington 
 
Date: 01/07/2020 
 
Treatment: 
 
Holistic Treatments – Using Sound in a Therapeutic  Setting 
 
Does the treatment involve working in the highest risk zone for more than half the time of the 
treatment? 
 
No.   
 
 
 
If Yes, Can the treatment be modified to spend less than half the time in the highest risk zone? 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
What additional PPE is required for Covid-19? 
 
Wear normal PPE plus a visor  
 
 
 
Conclusion 
 
This treatment is safe to offer during the Covid-19 pandemic  
 
  
  



Covid-19 Treatment Risk Assessment  
 
This risk assessment has been carried out to assess if it is safe to offer the treatment listed below 
during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
 
Business Name: Kerry Millington T/A Kamala 
 
Assessment carried out by: Kerry Millington 
 
Date: 01/07/2020 
 
Treatment: 
 
Holistic Treatments – Relaxation Sessions 
 
 
Does the treatment involve working in the highest risk zone for more than half the time of the 
treatment? 
 
No.   
 
 
 
If Yes, Can the treatment be modified to spend less than half the time in the highest risk zone? 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
What additional PPE is required for Covid-19? 
 
Wear normal PPE plus a visor  
 
 
 
Conclusion 
 
This treatment is safe to offer during the Covid-19 pandemic  
 
  
 
 
 
 


